NED IRISH

NINE ROCKEFELLER PLAZA
NEW YORK CITY

September 29th, 1942,

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,

Universgsity of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Doc:-

I wish to thank you a great deal for your fine letter

of September 23rd.

I read with interest the letter which you sent out to
your prospective squad members, and think it is one of the
finest 1 have seen. I hope that you will not mind if I take
the liberty of showing this to some of our local cecoaches and
also to some of the newspaper men.

You have quite a tough schedule lined up for your team

and I hope that it lives up to expectations.

Sincerely ypurs,
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